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Year 6 Residential Trip 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
As you will be aware, we have been looking into the possibility of arranging a residential trip 
for our Year 6 children. Our parent survey last term has enabled us to explore a range of 
options based on parent/carer responses as a result of this feedback we have chosen the 
following option:  

A 3-day, 2-night residential trip: Monday 10 - Wednesday 12 July 2023 
We will be visiting Runway’s End Outdoor Centre in Hampshire. Please click on the links 
below for further information about the centre: 
Runway's End Outdoor Centre | Hampshire County Council (hants.gov.uk) 
Google Maps View of the Forge Lodge Accommodation Building 
The cost for the trip will be approximately £200 per pupil, which is subject to change 
depending on the number of pupils attending the trip.  The cost includes: 

• Coach travel 
• Full catering 
• Adventure activities 
• Day-time activities led by qualified instructors 
• Exclusive use of the accommodation unit. 

To confirm your child’s place, we require a deposit of £50 paid via ParentPay by 
Friday 2nd December.  
To help support those who may struggle to pay the £50, the school will support those who 
need it by allowing the payment to be split into two payments: 

• £25 by 2 December 2022 
• £25 by 31 January 2023  

In all cases a payment by 2nd December will guarantee your child’s place on the trip. 
Requests to attend after this date cannot be guaranteed.  
In the new year, once we have established the number of attendees on the trip, we will 
confirm the final cost and send out the payment schedule.   
Please complete our online form to indicate whether your child will be attending the 
residential trip.  The payment of the £50 deposit will confirm their place. 
Please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or 
concerns about this trip.  Payment enquiries should be directed to the school office. 
Kind regards 
Great Hollands Primary School 
 
Please note that Maiden Erlegh Trust also states the following: 
Representing the school on a trip, fixture or at an event is a privilege and we reserve the 
right to withdraw that privilege for students who are persistently late to school or lessons, do 
not follow our uniform or behaviour policies or bring the school into disrepute in any way. 

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/
https://www.hants.gov.uk/thingstodo/outdoorcentres/schooloutdoorcentres/our-centres/runways-end
https://www.google.com/maps/@51.2650143,-0.7690465,3a,75y,1.72h,89.86t/data=!3m8!1e1!3m6!1sAF1QipMJIVM3qAqGbRbbLelUHojYz_YYOLjTWZ9AJz_I!2e10!3e11!6shttps:%2F%2Flh5.googleusercontent.com%2Fp%2FAF1QipMJIVM3qAqGbRbbLelUHojYz_YYOLjTWZ9AJz_I%3Dw203-h100-k-no-pi-0-ya344.8621-ro0-fo100!7i8192!8i4096
https://forms.office.com/r/mhQP4tMSSm

